

STATE OF IOWA

Governor Kim Reynolds Lt. Governor Adam Gregg BOARD OF NURSING Kathleen R. Weinberg, MSN, RN Executive Director

January 23, 2023

Ms. Kristi Schroeder Dean of Nursing & Health Professions Southeastern Community College 1500 West Agency Road, PO Box 180 West Burlington, IA 52655

Dear Ms. Schroeder,

At the January 18, 2023 board meeting, the Iowa Board of Nursing accepted the Nursing Education Program Report and granted approval for a period of six years to the Practical Nursing and Associate Science in Nursing programs at Southeastern Community College, West Burlington.

The Board appreciates your participation in the nursing education process. If you have any questions or comments please contact me at 515-201-2509.

Sincerely,

Kendra S. Lindloff

Kendra S. Lindloff, DNP(s), MSN, RN, CNE Associate Director of Education/CE/Workforce